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As a livestock grower and producer this bill is a huge detriment to the Livestock
Industry. Whomever submitted this bill must not understand that your beef is not
made by Safeway or Walmart. You have to have feedlots to fatten the beef before
slaughter in order to produce the quality of meat that these markets receive to resell
to the public. Don't take that away or suffer the consequences.



